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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

We are delighted that your child will be continuing their journey with us in Nursery at Perry Hall Primary School 
from September 2021.  
 
Nursery will reopen as normal on Monday 13th September. For those children attending Nursery full time as 
part of our 30-hour provision we will also be beginning this on Monday 13th September. 
 
There will be a welcome video presentation on our school website. This will provide you with all of the 
information that you will need before your child returns to Nursery. This will be uploaded onto the school 
website on Thursday 15th July.  
 
www.perryhall.co.uk 

 
For any further information please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Acting Head of School
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